
‘Blob’  may  help  drought-
stricken California
By Joshua Emerson Smith, San Diego Union Tribune

As a series of marine heat waves linked to climate change has
thrown ocean ecosystems out of whack from Australia to the
coast of California, a cooling trend called La Niña has given
scientists hope that water temperatures could come back into
balance.

But so far, the cooling weather pattern — predicted to follow
as a result of last winter’s El Niño — remains squeezed by
warmer ocean temperatures along a narrow stretch of Earth’s
equator.

That  might  be  good  news  for  drought-stricken  California
because La Niña often brings bone-dry winters, when the state
has its best chance for substantial rain and snowfall.
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